
Newsletter Issue 6/2024

Farewell

Dear readers,

After more than 12 years of editorial responsibility for EWA
Water News from Brussels, this is the last edition I am writing
for you – from the final adoption of the new Urban Waste
Water Treatment Directive to the latest report by the European Environment 
Agency on Europe's waters.

It has been a pleasure all these years to inform EWA members and EWA 
friends about the latest news and developments in European water policy.

     Helmut Bloech MSc, PhD
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